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Important August Dates: 

9/3 – No School 

9/4 – Book Fair Opens 9/4-10/18 

9/6 – Family Bingo Night and Dinner 

6:30-8PM 

9/6 – General PTA Meeting 6:30PM 

9/10 – Astro Skate 2:45-6PM 

9/12 – Fall Fundraiser Kick Off 

9/17 – K-Kids 2:45-3:30PM 

9/20 – Spirit Night at Poblanos 

Mexican Grill 5PM-Close 

9/21 – All Pro Dad 7:45AM 

9/25 – Fall Individual Pictures 

9/26 – Dad’s Take your Child to 

School Day 

9/28 – Fall Fundraiser Closes  

10/1 – Celebration Station School 

Appreciation Night 4-9PM               

Every student will receive a FREE 

wristband for Unlimited rides on the 

Go-Karts, Bumper Boats, Playland 

Rides, and Golf, Plus the Pizza and 

Drink Buffet. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Leila G. Davis Elementary 

Principal’s Page 

A Message from Mr. Durst 

Welcome back everyone to what will be an amazing school year for our Davis 

community. By now all students have settled into their new classrooms and 

we are off to a great start to the school year. I appreciate the continued support 

as we strive to help each student reach their highest potential and return our 

school to an “A”.  Our work together is very important. Research confirms 

that parental interest and involvement in a child’s education is the most 

significant reason children succeed in school.  

While we work together to develop students who will be good citizens of the 

future, our goal at Davis is to provide a nurturing and challenging education 

for all students. To reach these goals it is essential to establish and maintain 

an orderly environment.  Listed below are a few ways that you can help us 

maximize student achievement at Davis: 

 Respect Our School Hours 

Office Hours:           7:45 am - 3:45 pm 

Student Drop-off:       8:15-8:40 

Class begins:            8:45 am (considered tardy if not in 

     classroom) 

  School Hours:       8:45 am – 2:45 pm  

 Student Arrival-Drop-Off - Adult supervision on campus begins at 8:15 

AM, so please do not drop off your children before this time.  We 

continue to have students dropped off before 8:15.  We will be formally 

notifying parents who are continually dropping their children off before 

the designated time. 

 Make sure your child is here daily AND on time.  Children should 

always be on time for school. Students who arrive late to school (after 

8:45 am) are expected to sign in at the front office and obtain a pink 

tardy slip. Tardiness on a regular basis is disrupting and detrimental to 

your child’s success. 

 

Area 1 Associate Superintendent: 

Mr. Ward Kennedy 

(727) 588-5023 
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Message from Mr. Durst Continued: 

 Please respect dismissal time:  Students must 

be picked up between 2:45-3:15 each day.  We 

have many children who are picked up well 

after the dismissal bell.  Please make sure other 

arrangements have been made if you will be 

running late and call our main office line at 

727-725-7972. 

 Check your child’s planner/agenda nightly.  
The planner is an important communication 

tool from the teacher and includes homework 

assignments and important dates. 

 Participate in school activities.  At Davis we 

welcome all registered volunteers, tutors, and 

mentors.  We also have a very active PTA that 

provides tremendous support to our school 

community.  Please check the Davis website or 

contact our Family Community Liaison, 

Dominica Reed, for volunteer opportunities. 

 Expect your child to demonstrate respectful, 

responsible and safe behavior.  Davis is 

committed to providing a safe and positive 

learning culture.  We have a school-wide 

Positive Behavior Plan where we teach 

children behaviors that will ensure success in 

school and throughout life. Our school’s 

guidelines for success are Responsibility, On 

Task, Aim High, and Respect (ROAR).  

 

Each day presents wonderful opportunities to make a 

difference in the lives of children as we prepare them 

for success in school and in life. It is with pride that I 

look forward to a productive and enriching school year! 

Please let us know if we can be of assistance to your 

family.  Thank you for your continued support!  

   

Arrival and Dismissal Safety Reminders 

 If your child is a car rider, please display a hang 

tag in your car window with last name in bold 

letters at pick-up time. Car riders should have 

received a plastic hang tag during the first 

week of school to use during pick up.  Due to 

the cost of the plastic hang tags, parents will 

need to make a name sign for all cars that will 

be picking up your child…Mom, Dad, and 

Grandma too!  

 Please refrain from talking or texting on your 

cell phone while moving in the car line. We 

have had some close calls with those who have 

their attention elsewhere! 

 If possible, please refrain from picking your 

child up before dismissal time. This is 

disruptive to the learning of everyone in the 

class when instruction is interrupted. 

 Please do not drop off or pick up your children 

in undesignated areas. The only drop off and 

pick up area with supervision is in the car 

circle.  Parents choosing to use the parking lot 

at Heritage United Methodist Church for drop 

off or pick up need to walk to and from the 

campus for drop off and/or pick up.  We do not 

have Davis staff supervising the church 

parking lot. If parking in our car circle parking 

lot we ask that you accompany your child to 

the crosswalk. For safety reasons, students 

should not be dropped off in parking lot and 

left to navigate the car traffic on their own.  

 Please do not use the bus circle on the south 

end of the campus for drop off or pick up.  This 

area is designated for school buses, day care 

vans, and staff parking. 

 Please adhere to the “no left turn” signs as you 

are exiting the car circle.  The Clearwater 

Police Department will begin to monitor this 

and will soon be issuing tickets. 

 Our car circle dismissal process is running 

efficiently, so please make sure that you are 

here to pick up your child by 2:55 PM daily.  

 

Safety and Security Update: 

 Lunches:  We are working with our PTA 

Board and School Advisory Council to devise 

a plan for visitation to have lunch with your 

child. With stringent new security guidelines in 

place and considering the layout of our 

campus, it is a challenge to maintain a visitor-

friendly environment.  

 Active Assailant Drill:  Our first drill of the 

year was very successful. Students were fully 

prepared to practice the “run” strategy with a 

sense of calm. They moved quickly, quietly, 

and with a sense of purpose. Officers from the 

Clearwater Police Department were very 

impressed with how fast we were able to 

evacuate the building. Next month we will 

practice the “hide” portion of our drills. Once 

those videos are available, you will receive 

notification from us.  

We appreciate your attention to these important safety 

issues.  

 

Mr. Durst 
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Curriculum 

Corner 
Welcome back to 

school!  As a new and 

exciting school year has 

already gotten underway, 

we are working to meet the academic needs of each 

and every child.  In order to do this, assessments are 

beginning so that teachers can challenge all students 

with what they need for success.   

What can you do to help?  Make sleep a priority for 

children to be rested and ready to conquer the new 

day.  Have conversations about the assessments with 

your child and encourage them to take their time and 

try their best.  As they hear these words at home and 

school, they will know we are all working together to 

support them. 

Below are the assessment windows for fall: 

FLKRS (Kindergarten only)- August 26 – September 

24 

MAP Reading and Math (1st – 5th Grade) September 4 

– 28 

MAP Science (3rd – 5th Grade) September 4 - 28 

 

 

 

One of the greatest gifts you can give is 

your time! 

We are always looking for volunteers to help out in the 

following areas:  

1.  Media Center:   

a. Shelving Books 

b. Library Circulation Desk 

c. School Wide Projects                    

d. Battle of the Books Coordinator    

2. Classroom Volunteers  

3. Silent Auction Committee 

4. PTA Committee Members 

5. Front Office Assistant 

6. Cafeteria Assistant - 2 days a week from 

11am-1pm 

7. Chorus – Administrative Assistant to help 

with 4-5 Grade Chorus 

8. Art – Helping get artwork for all grades 

uploaded on Artsonia 

9. Mentors Needed for Lunch Pals 

10. Box Tops: We need someone to head up 

taking care of organizing and cutting box 

tops for the school. Program runs 

September-May. 

11. Gifted Program Assistants 

12.  BUGs Program (Bringing Up Grades) 

Mentor program sponsored by Kiwanis to 

help students who need to bring up their 

grades. Meets once a week. If interested 

please contact: ctcousins@aol.com 

13. Spring Test Proctoring 

 

 

2018-2019 

 Make This the 

Best School Year 

Ever!  
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Please remember, ANY 

activities at school, other 

than coming in to have 

lunch with your child, 

requires you to be a 

registered volunteer and 

have activated your 

volunteer status for this 

school year. This 

includes field trips, holiday parties, Field Day, Spring 

Fling, classroom parties, etc. All volunteers must stop 

by the front office and receive a badge or sticker to 

wear while on campus. If you have any questions 

please contact Dominica Reed at ReedDom@pcsb.org 

 

Media Matters 

 
 

Woohoo!  The media center shelving is complete!  In 

the fall of 2012 we started the process of slowly 

updating the library shelving and replacing the original 

bookcases.  This has been a long makeover project, but 

the outcome is amazing!  Thank you to all the families 

and business partners that supported our fundraising 

efforts the past few years.  We even had enough in the 

budget to purchase new tables and chairs for media 

center as well.  The tables and chairs will be arriving in 

September and will help complete the new look! 

 

I have had the opportunity to see all 1st-5th grade classes 

in the library the past few weeks.  Students have started 

checking out books and we are open for business.  I 

have worked with our Kindergarten students in the 

computer lab the last 2 weeks helping them learn the 

computer basics and even start on ST Math.  

Kindergarteners will have the chance to check out 

books after our Scholastic Books Fair. 

 

The Book Fair is here early this year.  We are in need 

of volunteers to help with the Book Fair.  If you are 

available, please click the sign-up genius link to 

volunteer. 

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/4090548AAA623A6
4-20181 
 

 
You must be a registered volunteer in order to help.  

(You do not have to be Level II)  If you are unsure of 

your volunteer status, please email Dominica Reed 

reeddom@pccsb.org to check on your eligibility.   

Book Fair Hours 

During School Shopping Hours 

Tuesday 9/4 – Monday 9/10 

9:00am-2:30pm 

Teachers will send students that have money to shop 

at the book fair during school shopping hours.  Parents 

may shop the book fair during school hours by signing 

in as a visitor in the front office.   

 

After School Shopping Hours: 

Parents may shop the book fair after school by signing 

in as a visitor in the front office.   

Tuesday 9/4  3:00pm-4:00pm 

Wednesday 9/5  3:00pm-4:00pm 

Thursday 9/6  5:30pm-8:00pm 

Friday 9/7  3:00pm-4:00pm 

Monday 9/10 3:00pm-4:00pm 

 

The library is always in need of volunteers.  We have 

over 750 students enrolled at Davis and our school 

library consistently has one of the highest circulation 

numbers of all elementary schools throughout the 

county.  That means we ALWAYS have books to 

shelve and put back where they belong.  Even if you 

only have 30 minutes to spare we could use your help.  

Not sure what to do?  We will train you!  Email Mrs. 

Scott scottsha@pcsb.org if you are interested in helping.  

You will need to be a registered volunteer in order to 

help (Level II is not required). 

 

If you are interested in sponsoring a 

class or helping the library finish 

our library makeover, please see the 

front office or contact Dominica Reed at 

reeddom@pcsb.org for more information or 

sponsorship opportunities. 

 

Student Headphones 
We kindly ask that all Davis Scholars 

have a pair of headphones for use at 

school.  All grade levels, Pre-K through 

5th grade, utilize computers and iPads 

throughout the week.  Some of the  

mailto:ReedDom@pcsb.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090548AAA623A64-20181
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090548AAA623A64-20181
mailto:reeddom@pccsb.org
mailto:scottsha@pcsb.org
mailto:reeddom@pcsb.org
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programs or applications have sound and students need 

headphones in order to focus on the instructions from 

their device.  For health and safety reasons we require 

each student to have their own pair of headphones.  

Earbuds are sometimes too big and difficult for our 

younger students to use.   

 

Save the Date 
Great American Teach In is on Wednesday, 

November 14th from 9AM-

2PM.  If you have a career or 

fun hobby or know someone 

who does and you would like 

to share, please contact 

Dominica Reed, 

ReedDom@pcsb.org with 

your availability.  We would LOVE to have you come 

out and share your expertise with our students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Notes 

 
CHORUS 

Fourth and Fifth grade students are invited to 

participate in the Leila Davis Chorus. We meet once a 

week for 45 minutes during the school day to prepare 

for two concerts, tentatively set for Tuesday, December 

4th and Tuesday, May 21st, both starting at 7pm at 

Heritage United Methodist Church.  Students will 

receive information sheets and contracts this week. 

Students should return signed contracts by Friday, 

September 7th. 

 

ALL-STATE CHORUS 

Select chorus students are preparing to audition for the 

FMEA All-State Elementary Chorus.  Leila Davis 

submits five student recordings in mid-September, and  

 

if selected, students rehearse and perform in January at 

the FMEA state conference in Tampa.  Students must 

prepare outside of chorus class and can get assistance 

from Mr. Martinez before and after school.  Contact Mr. 

M. for further details – martinezd@pcsb.org. 

 

BAND  

Our after-school band program will be up and running 

soon! Mr. Martinez will hold an informational meeting 

for students after school, Monday, September 10 from 

3-4pm.  Students will have the opportunity to play 

clarinet, flute, saxophone, trumpet, or percussion, 

based on availability.  Families can also choose to rent 

instruments from a local music store or bring one of 

their own.  Look for a band flyer to come home soon! 

 

BAND INSTRUMENTS NEEDED 

Do you have an extra band instrument that is not being 

used?  We’ll take it! We’re in need of more instruments 

for our beginning band students.  If you would like to 

donate a used instrument, contact Mr. M. at 

martinezd@pcsb.org. 

 

GRADE LEVEL CONCERTS 

Our calendar is almost set, so be looking for 

announcements about your grade level’s musical 

performance: 

Third Grade – November, Veteran’s Day 

First Grade – February, Winter Celebration 

Second Grade – March, Spring Musical 

Kindergarten – May, End of Year Celebration 

Thank you! We’re looking forward to making music 

with your students! 

Mr. Martinez-Cooley and Ms. Hilliard 

 

 

 

mailto:martinezd@pcsb.org
mailto:martinezd@pcsb.org
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Mrs. Baldauf’s  

Paint Palette 
Hello bear cub families! 

 I hope everyone had a wonderful, 

relaxing and fun summer! I am still on 

maternity leave but will be coming back 

September 13th  to finish out the school 

year. Mrs. Garabeli has been filling in for 

me and has done an amazing job! She is 

such an awesome artist and teacher;  I will be sad to see 

her go.  

I am not sure if artsonia will be running this year since 

I am getting a late start. If you are interested in 

photographing student artwork using an iPad about 

every other week in the art room, please let me know. 

You must be a registered volunteer to come in.  If I can 

get a committed volunteer, then we will continue 

artsonia!   

Can't wait to get back and start creating again! See you 

in September! 

~G Sullivan-Baldauf 

 

Café News 

Greetings from the Cafe! 

 

If you have not re-applied for the Free or 

Reduced Lunch Program, please do so 

immediately!  You can apply at 

www.myschoolapps.com.  This process MUST 

be done each school year.  The deadline is 

September 21st.   All lunches cost $2.00.    I have 

already sent out letters to those affected families, 

but please know that these applications can be 

submitted throughout the year when life throws 

curve balls! 

 

Snacks are now being sold and this year all ice 

cream cups cost $0.75.  Please send in enough for 

your little ones on Friday so they can have a treat! 

 

As always you can view any lunch activity on the 

www.myschoolbucks.com site for free.  Credit 

card payments for lunch accounts are only 

available on this site. 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at (727) 

669-1235. 

Sincerely, 

  

SusanneBorsari 

CaféManager  

 

Stay Informed 

Stay informed on all LGD activities 

and events by staying connected with 

us. Sign up for text reminders (texting 

rates apply) to get your LGD news and 

information. If you would like to sign up to 

get school text reminders please sign up at “81010” and 

enter this: @leilad as your text message. 

Events and information are 

posted on Peachjar. To register 

and receive all school e-flyers 

go to www.peachjar.com. If 

you are already signed up for 

Peachjar at another school, just add our school by going 

to your profile and clicking on “My Account,” then 

click on notification preferences and choose our school.   

 

Physical Education 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school 

year.  The Physical Education 

Department is looking forward to an exciting and 

rewarding year.  To ensure all students are safe and 

successful please review the rules and procedures 

listed below. 

OVERVIEW: Pre-K students will have outdoor 

Physical Education class daily for thirty minutes. 

Kindergarten through Fifth Grade students will  

http://www.myschoolapps.com/
http://www.myschoolbucks.com/
http://www.peachjar.com/
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have outdoor Physical Education class three days a 

week for forty five minutes. These classes are 

supervised and instructed by one of the four members 

of the P.E. staff.  The curriculum is based on Pinellas 

County Physical Education Curriculum Guidelines 

and on individual assessment of your child’s skills and 

needs. 

MISSION STATEMENT: To educate and prepare 

students for physical activity now and in the future 

while enhancing each student’s overall physical 

fitness level. 

ATTIRE: For your child’s safety, the P.E. 

Department requests rubber soled shoes that stay on 

your child’s feet.  We request no boots, high-heeled 

shoes, spikes or sandals be worn.  If your child wants 

to wear these shoes to school, we ask that he/she 

change before coming out to P.E. class.  We also 

request girls wear shorts under dresses.  Hats are 

permitted.  Please, no sunglasses or jewelry due to 

safety concerns.  Sunscreen is highly recommended.   

WATER BOTTLES: Please send a water bottle to 

school, labeled with your child’s name.  It is very hot 

outside and it is important your child stays hydrated. 

EXCUSES: ALL students will be expected to 

participate in all P.E. activities unless they present a 

note from a parent/guardian or doctor.  If a student 

misses P.E. for more than three days in a row, a 

doctor’s note is required.  In instances such as 

hospitalization, long-term illness, broken bones, and 

stitches, we will require a doctor’s release note.  The 

note must be given to the P.E. instructor before the 

child may resume participation. 

GRADING: Your child receives a grade in both skill 

and behavior each grading period.  If your child is 

earning an “N” (Needs Improvement) for the grading 

period, the P. E. instructor will notify you. 

P.E. RULES   SOLUTIONS 

1. Listen and follow directions   

                            1st - Verbal warning 

 

 

2. Respect others    

                    2nd - Time out in class / sit    

   out remainder of class 

3. Use P.E. equipment properly   

   3rd – If behavior continues 

   Conduct Report sent home  

4. Demonstrate good sportsmanship and participation 

We also follow the school wide ROAR Reward 

program in which students receive certificates for 

positive behavior.  In addition, students are able to 

earn Bear Bucks to use during P.E. class. 

We hope this information will help you better 

understand our expectations for your child.  Please do 

not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  

We look forward to working with your child this year. 

Mr. Daily, Mrs. White, Coach Stoll                                                                                                                    

 Physical Education Department 

 

Greetings from your 

PTA President, 

Welcome to the start 

of another great school 

year! The 2018-2019 Leila G. Davis PTA has planned 

another amazing year of enriching and enjoyable 

programs and activities for the students and families of 

LGD. We are looking forward to some of our “old 

favorites,” such as Bingo Night, Trunk or Treat, and 

Movie Night. We are proud to financially support our 

school and be advocates for our students, parents, and 

teachers! We welcome your ideas, time, and financial 

support to make our plans a reality.  

Don’t delay and become a PTA Member TODAY! Our 

goal this year, as always, is to increase our membership. 

Becoming a member doesn’t require you to volunteer 

or participate, though we always welcome and need 

your time and talent. Becoming a member DOES 

benefit your child by showing support for our 

organization that is dedicated to making a difference at 

our amazing school! 
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Please mark your calendar for our 1st PTA General 

Meeting of the year during BINGO NIGHT on 

Thursday, September 6th at 6:30 p.m. in the cafeteria. 

We will introduce this year’s Board and vote on our 

proposed budget for the 2018-2019 school year. Hope 

to see you there!  

Feel free to contact the PTA at 

leiladavispta@gmail.com 

Looking forward to an amazing year! 

Best regards, 

Robin Schroeder, PTA President 

Mom of a 3rd  and 6th Grader 

 

ALL PRO DAD- DAD’S 

DAY 

9/21 at 7:45am within the 

school’s Media Center 

 

By: John Varlese Jr- Team Captain and proud father 

of a Second Grader 

 

Welcome Back! I hope everyone had a wonderful 

summer and has enjoyed the first couple weeks back 

at school. All Pro Dad is a non-profit organization (a 

division of www.FamilyFirst.net) who’s passion is to 

inspire fathers (or other strong male role models) in 

guiding their families with the tenderness of the heart, 

promote value and encouragement within our 

children, strive to be a beacon of strength, and 

embrace boldness of character as a dad. Research has 

shown that a father’s involvement in their child’s 

academic success yield key benefits such as enhanced 

grades, increased social skills, improved behavior, and 

strong character development. The Leila G. Davis 

Elementary Chapter of All Pro Dad provides strength 

and guidance to our community of dads, along with 

practical tips in raising kids in a life-giving way. 

 

All Pro Dad’s Day is an exceptional and fulfilling 

monthly event held at Leila Davis for dads to spend 

quality time bonding with their children, strengthening 

their family relationships, along with building up an 

involved and dedicated grouping of dads within the 

Davis Community. Dads will enjoy a welcome 

breakfast together, discuss openly how proud they are 

of their kids, partake in character building exercises,  

 

 

explore some key fatherly topics, and at the end of the 

meeting kids will have an opportunity to win our 

monthly raffles. For those dads who joined us last 

year, I thank you for your continued support, and 

encourage you to bring another dad and their child to 

our next Dad’s Day. We encourage all dads and their 

kids to join us at to our next All Pro Dad’s Day 

Friday, September 21st at 7:45am in the school’s 

media center.  This month’s topic will be “Positivity”.  

 

Throughout the school year we will continue to meet 

every third Friday of the month for one hour, with a 

primary focus on influencing our children in truly 

significant ways, encouraging them to be well-

rounded respected individuals, all while believing in 

themselves through the power of love and support of 

family. Your encouragement enriches their life, 

improves their grades, and fills their life with pride.  

 

In addition to our monthly Dad’s Day, we also look 

forward to partnering with various other events that 

encourage family involvement. Please also join us on 

October 26th for Trunk-or-Treat, and November 1st 

for a family friendly Kids vs Adults Kickball game, 

held at the school’s baseball field. To become part of 

the Leila G. Davis Elementary All Pro Dad Chapter 

and get monthly meeting alerts and activity updates 

join our local chapter at 

https://allprodadsday.com/chapters/1772  

 

For further information regarding All Pro Dad please 

visit their website at www.allprodad.com 

And for Moms there is helpful and inspiring 

information on www.imom.com as well. 

 

 

Adopt-A-Class & Program 

Sponsorship 
Our students truly benefit from the sponsorships 

created for the school.  With the additional funds 

provided through these relationships, our students are 

offered additional opportunities that may not have been 

otherwise possible without the assistance of our 

community members.  There are continuing budget 

cuts which makes it imperative that we reach out to our 

families and community for support.  

https://allprodadsday.com/chapters/1772
http://www.allprodad.com/
http://www.imom.com/
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If you are interested 

in sponsoring a 

class, please see the 

front office or your 

child’s teacher for 

more details. 

 

Davis Business Partner ($350 and up) 

 Norton’s Eastside Sports Grill 

 Office Depot 

Davis Dreamers ($300 and above) 

 James & Erin Borst 

Davis Partner ($200-$299) 

 Shannon Boylan 

 

Davis Friend ($100-$199) 

 The Bowyer Family 

 The Theriault Family 

 Debbie & Larry Wedding 

Davis Associate (up to $99) 

 Zaragoza Ornelas 

 The Gerakkios-Siren Family 

In Kind Donations: 

 Regency Heights 

 Yousef Perez 

 Backpack Lady Project – Rob Ditro 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer of the Month 
Volunteers are love 

in motion!          
Sharon Joller is our 

Volunteer of the Month for 

September.  Ms. Joller is 

very active in the classroom helping with projects, as 

well as helping in the art room and engaging students 

for Great American Teach In with many activities.  

We are so appreciateive of Ms. Jollers “I Can Help” 

attitdude. Thank you for all of your hard work.  

 Lunch Pal Mentors Needed  
If you love children and want to make a difference in 

their lives, please come mentor students in need of a 

good role model to teach them how to succeed in life. 

It will only take 30 minutes of your time each week to 

make a difference with a child. Here is a list of 

training workshops available for the month of 

September. 

 

 

 

 



Leila G. Davis Elementary                                   Page 

10  
Box Tops for Education 

Our school participates in the 

Box Tops for Education 

program. The money collected 

each year helps to fund much 

needed technology projects and 

items throughout the school. Each teacher has a 

collection container in their classroom for Box Tops. 

At the end of each month, Box Tops will be collected 

from the classrooms and counted. We collect the bags 

from the teachers on the last Friday of the month. 

Please make sure your child’s teacher’s name is on the 

bag.   

  

We are always looking for K-

Cup donations of regular coffee 

for our Volunteer Coffee 

Corner! We would greatly 

appreciate it!  

 

 

 

Business Partners 

2018-2019 

 

 

 

 

 
2680 Landmark Drive Clearwater, FL 33761 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2451 N. McMullen Booth Rd. 

Clearwater, FL 33759 

 
 

 

 

Call us at 727-784-1114 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2560 N McMullen Booth Rd 

Clearwater, FL (727) 474-2314 

 

 

tel:727-784-1114
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26145 US Highway 19N., Clearwater , FL 33763 

 

 

 

 

                                                

 

                                               

 

Norton’s Eastside Sports Grill, 2455 N. McMullen 

Booth Rd., Clearwater, FL 33759 



Make an Impact Be a Mentor 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Click on the link to sign up for the  

September Mentor Workshops 
 

Thursday, 09/13/2018, 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
Pinellas Education Foundation, Wells Fargo Conference Room, 12090 Starkey Road, Largo, FL  

 

Wednesday, 09/19/2018, 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. 
SPC Clearwater Campus, Room ES104, 2465 Drew Street, Clearwater, FL  
 
Wednesday, 09/19/2018, 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.  
SPC Clearwater Campus, Room ES104, 2465 Drew Street, Clearwater, FL  
 
Wednesday, 09/19/2018, Noon to 1:00 a.m. 
SPC Clearwater Campus, Room ES104, 2465 Drew Street, Clearwater, FL  
 
Wednesday, 09/19/2018, 8:00 am to 10:00 am 
City of St. Petersburg Water Resource Building, Conference Room, 1650 Third Ave., North, St.     
Petersburg, FL 
 
Tuesday, 09/25/2018, Noon to 1:00 pm 
Pinellas County Schools, Administration Building, 301 4th Street SW, Largo, FL  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Office of Strategic Partnerships, 301 4th Street S.W., Largo, FL 33770 - Tel: 727-588-5050  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=BZM8c9c5GkaGb_3ye_PH_5wuIU4P8d5IqEQO-mdkU_JUM1VCRk9JQUlLTUFaUlpNNkhOUkcyODNHWi4u


I NEED TO STAY HOME IF...

I HAVE                           

A FEVER

I AM              

VOMITING

I HAVE          

DIARRHEA

I HAVE                            

A RASH

I HAVE                   

HEAD LICE
I HAVE AN  EYE 

INFECTION

I HAVE BEEN IN 

THE HOSPITAL

Temperature of 

101 °F or higher.

2 or more 

occurrences 

within the past 

24 hours.

2 or more 

occurrances 

within the past 

24 hours.

Obvious rash. Nits (eggs) or live 

bugs.

Redness, itching, 

and/or "crusty" 

drainage from 

eye.

Hospital stay 

and/or ER visit.

I AM READY TO GO BACK TO SCHOOL ONCE I AM…

Fever free for 24 

hours without the 

use of fever-

reducing 

medication (i.e. 

Tylenol, Motrin).

Free from 

vomiting for 24 

hours.

Free from diarrhea 

for 24 hours.

Free from rash 

and/or have been 

seen by my doctor 

and have a note 

stating I am not 

contagious.

Treated by lice-

killing agent AND 

live bug and nit 

(egg) free.

Free of symptoms, 

and/or have been 

evaluated by my 

doctor and have a 

note stating I am 

not contagious.

Released by my 

medical provider to 

return to school.
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